
         

Back to School Newsletter – September Welcome 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Welcome back to another exciting school year at St. Anne’s.  We hope 

you had a restful and enjoyable summer break. As we step into this 

new term, we are filled with enthusiasm and anticipation for the 

wonderful learning experiences and memories we will create together. 

A Special Welcome to Our New Students. We are thrilled to welcome 

several new students to our school community this year. 

A big warm welcome to: 

Isaac, joining the Sycamore Room. 

Dylan, joining the Copper Beech Room. 

Charlie and Adam, joining the Willow Room. 

Hunter, joining the Blossom Room. 

We’re excited to have you all with us, and we know you’ll settle in 

wonderfully with the support of our dedicated staff and wonderful 

students. 



Wishing Everyone a Year of Creativity and Learning. This year promises 

to be one filled with creativity, learning, and exploration. Our 

teachers, SNA’s and support staff have been hard at work preparing 

exciting new lessons and activities designed to meet the individual 

needs of all our students. We believe every child has the potential to 

shine, and we are committed to helping each one reach their personal 

goals. “Together we can achieve great things.” 

Important Reminders as we begin the new school year: 

Communication: We encourage open communication 

between parents and staff. Should you have any concerns, 

questions, or updates about your child, please don’t hesitate to reach 

out to your child's teacher through their home school communication 

books or the school office.  

Health and Well-being: As always, the well-being of our students is 

our top priority. Please notify the school if your child has any new 

medical needs or updates that we should be aware of. 

New School Lunch order App: Next lunch orders are due by Thursday 

12th September! 

Looking Forward to a great year. We’re excited to work together as 

partners in your child’s education, ensuring they grow, learn, and have 

fun in a safe and nurturing environment. Whether you’re returning to 

us this year or are new to our community, we look forward to a 

productive and positive year ahead. 

Thank you for your ongoing support, and here’s to a fantastic 2024-

2025 school year! 

Warm regards, 

St. Anne’s School Team 


